
Dear Senate Committee on Rules,  
 
Our Liberty is at stake once again. Bill SB 761 would ban online petition efforts until year 2023. Its clear 
that our Governor Kate Brown and a majority of our Oregon Legislators will not honor their Oath of 
Office which is to protect our Rights, and in fact are attempting to make it difficult for all of us to 
participate in our Democratic process.  
 
This is a pure violation of the constitution! 
In the United States the right to petition is guaranteed by the First Amendment to the United States 
Constitution, which specifically prohibits Congress from abridging "the right of the people...to petition 
the Government for a redress of grievances". 
 
This is NOT for the people, please do not limit our voices. Vote no on SB 761 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Penny Steenslid  
Scappoose Oregon  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


